
PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

• Our preacher next Sunday will be our own
pastor, Nathan Nettleton.

• The Host Group met last Monday, and a
summary of their decisions is out for
comment or questions. So when you’ve read
the summary, get in touch about any issues.

• The Host Group are grappling with a question
about how to determine the appropriate
rental price for leasing our church property
to another church. They’ve identified two
approaches and are seeking feedback from
the congregation. Please watch your emails
for info and for the invitation to give your
opinion.

• Our church AGM is coming up on Sunday
15th September, at 1:00pm on Zoom.
Reports will be circulated one week prior to
the meeting.

• WayFinders study group meets Wednesday,
14th August, online at 7:30pm. Contact Rob D.

• The Mid-Week Gathering will next be
happening on Thursday week, August 22nd,
6:30pm, with a short physically gathered
liturgy at the church and shared meal to
follow. All welcome - contact John F.

• Our church camp will be held at Aireys Inlet
on the weekend of 11-13 October. Please
make sure it’s in your diary!


